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Shelly Storbeck provided an overview of the search process, including the estimated timeline and 

next steps. The goal is to finish the position description and have June and July be the active 

recruitment period, with September being the month where the search committee narrows the 

candidate pool down to who they would like to interview.  

Once the committee conducts its own interviews it will then submit the unranked list of finalists to 

the President for campus visits, with the goal being an announcement of a final candidate made in 

early November.  

The search will be robust and include feedback and information from the search committee and other 

key stakeholders.  

VII. Closing Remarks 

Chair Ramil thanked everyone for attending and reminded everyone of the hard work yet to be done 

but assured everyone that the committee will find the university’s next Provost to lead us into the 

future.  


